- Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

Telephone ’r\ib.ytﬂ)'iQIU/-256827
e-mail: ee-seraj-hp@gov.in

No. PW/Seraj Div./WS/FCA /2020- 5% S\ Dated: -2} |2ed o/

To
The Divisional Forest Officer
Nachan Forest Division
Nachan at Gohar

Subject: - Diversion of 1.21 ha. of forest land for C/o Kharsi Dughal road (km.
0/000 to 2/003) in favour of HPPWD within the jurisdiction of
Nachan Forest Division, Distt. Mandi (HP)  (Online No.
FP/HP/Road/17841/2016).

Sir,

Kindly refer to EDS by Technical Officer, Gol MoEF&CC,
Regional Office (North Central Zone), Dehradun vide letter No. 8B/HP/06/18/2019/FC/17 dated
30/04/2020 on the subject cited above. In this connection, the shortcomings as noticed have been
attended as under: -
1. Tt is fact that the whole length (1854 mtr.) of road passing through forest land has already
been broken. But the trees (93 trees & 39 saplings) are still standing which is required to be
felled during the improvement of road width/gradient.

2. This pertains to Forest Deptt.

Your’s faithfully,

Execltive Engineer,
HPRWD Division,
Seraj at Janjehli)\



